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Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community, Blessed Families, Brothers and Sisters, 

 

Happy month of May to all of you! 

 

On the national level this month, the Blue Dragon Tour is being continued in three more cities - 

Indianapolis, Las Vegas and Atlanta. Let us pray for the victory of these three events. 

 

For our local events, today, May 4th, our sister in Tacoma, Rae Beth Maye is organizing a Women's 

Federation for World Peace gathering. It is from 10:00 AM to 12:30 PM at University Place Pierce 

County Public Library, Tacoma WA. Please join and support if you have the time. 

 

This Sunday, May 5th, we will hear testimonies from two of our young people who went to Korea - L. 

Sergeeva and S. Ohki. They will be the speakers for our Sunday Service. So come and listen to their 

experience and reflections in being a part of the Blue Dragon Pilgrimage to Korea. 

 

Officially, we are on the 3rd International 40 days condition in preparation for the Victorious Entrance to 

Cheon Il Sanctum in Cheon Won Gung in 2025. I hope that you are able to do the condition on your own. 

Also, during our Monday to Friday Cheon Shim Won Seattle Night Vigil Prayer, we are dedicating the 

1st 40 minutes of our time for this international condition. And on Saturday and Sunday I am leading the 

condition on Zoom from 8:30 to 9:10 PM using our regular Zoom link. 

 

Let us work together in bringing victory to heaven! Let us keep praying for one another and be a blessing 

to everyone. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rosie Dijan Muyongo 

 

Seattle HPHC Pastor 

rdmuyongo.seattlehphc@ gmail,com 

 

 

 

 


